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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   SB 94 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Meg Bushman-Reinhold  
Reviewed by:  Matt Stayner, Krista Dauenhauer 
Date:  2/14/2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Increases threshold for estimated cost at which construction project sites must provide sanitary facilities 
by changing amount that triggers requirement from $1 million to $1.75 million. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Construction Contractors Board (CCB), Department of Consumer and Business Services (DCBS) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


